

Senior Executive Principal: Mr T Johnson PA to the Senior Executive Principal: Mrs J Abbott

Burgh Road, Skegness, Lincolnshire PE25 2QH

Telephone: 01754 879122

Email: adminsk@skegnessacademy.org Website: www.skegnessacademy.org



@SkegnessAcad

April 2023

Dear Parent

Year 9 Parents' Evening and Options Evening

I am writing to invite you to our Year 9 Parents' Evening on Wednesday 26 April from 4:00 pm until 6:30 pm.

We also invite you to attend our Year 9 Options' evening on Wednesday 3 May from 4:00 pm until 6:30pm.

It is essential that both the Academy and parents work together and your attendance at the parents evening and options evening is of vital importance.

We look forward to seeing you on both Wednesday 26 April 2023 and Wednesday 3 May 2023

Yours sincerely

Mr C Harker Head of Year 9